Date

¡ Saludos ! / Dear (Names)

Greetings from __________ !  It was great to have you here. While you continue to reflect on your experiences in ____________, I will be remembering your insights, energy and friendship.  Thank you for participating in this learning community.  

Attached to this email you will find a final itinerary—I encourage you to read it and to take time to consider the people that you met and the experiences that moved you during the travel seminar.  I would also like to let you know about some electronic resources to help you integrate your experience in ______________ with your life at home.  

FOR LATIN AMERICA/CARIBBEAN: (CGE Staff – feel free to customize web sites according to theme of travel seminar)
Returning participants often wonder what they can do to stay informed and to contribute to global change once they have returned to their own community. Our post-trip resources web page http://www.augsburg.edu/global/seminars-join/post-trip-resources-2/ contains information on ways to stay connected to others who share your global concerns and links to organizations that can support you in translating your international travel seminar experience into concrete action for social change. Another good electronic resource is www.lawg.org, of the Latin America Working Group, an organization that publishes information on U.S. foreign policy in Latin America and advocates for positive change.  Both websites contain links to various educational, humanitarian, religious, and grassroots groups that may be of interest to you.

FOR AFRICA: (CGE Staff – feel free to customize web sites according to theme of travel seminar)

If you are interested in keeping up-to-date with news in Namibia and Africa, I recommend www.namibian.com.na and www.allafrica.com. Another good electronic resource is http://www.transafricaforum.org/, of the TransAfrica Forum, an advocacy organization that publishes information on U.S. foreign policy on the African continent and the African Diaspora.  
Ways to Stay Connected with CGE:
The Center for Global Education staff is always interested in hearing what former trip participants are doing. Please feel free to share with us anything that you produce as a result of this travel seminar– articles, letters to newspapers or elected officials, artwork or photographs. 
We’d love for you to stay connected! Become our fan on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/pages/Minneapolis-MN/Center-for-Global-Education-Study-Abroad/93007475316?v=wall to stay up to date on events, news and upcoming travel seminars.
If you know someone who would enjoy hearing about travel seminars, or an undergraduate who would be interested in a Center for Global Education semester program, please contact the Minneapolis staff.  

Thank you again for sharing this experience.  We would love to see you back again in _________.  Keep in touch, and remember that you have a friend in _________. 

Sincerely, 
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